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As long as I can remember I have a strong interest in history and more in 

specific in Nijmegen during WWII and everything that comes with it. Early on I 

was told the stories about WWII from my grandparents who lived in Nijmegen 

during that time and witnessed closely all the war acts.  

Meetings with veterans, some of whom stayed at our home, and parents who 

were involved in organizations and commemorations around Market Garden, 

increased the interest even more.  

So when I was asked if I wanted to participate in Faces to Graves based on my 

expertise, I didn’t have to think about it for a long time to say yes! 

 
 


